
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to rally state institutions for best citizen services

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received His Excellency the Prime

Minister, Mr. Mohammed Shia’ Al Sudani on 24/6/2023, and discussed views on the political

landscape developments in Iraq and the region, especially after passing the budget and the

success of the initial meeting on the road to development. His Eminence lauded the efforts of

His Sovereignty for regional and international openness and for adopting moderation in dealing

with the issues of the region.

His Eminence reiterated that the current challenge is a service one and called to rally state

institutions to provide services, in addition to the importance of separating real-time

projects from strategic projects

His Eminence held everyone responsible for supporting the government in investing the precious

opportunities to transition from the current stage of stability and turn it into permanent

stability.


